This week, most of our members were at the Game Developer’s
Conference. However, the absent member worked over spring
break and those that did stay behind made great strides towards
halves presentations.

The Jim phone conversation, the Glitch conversation and the
lawyer part have all been reformatted to be more dynamic. On
Wednesday, Judge David Cashman came to the ETC to help film
the judge endings and even reformat the lawyer’s talks in order to
have a more accurate script. After all this filming, rewriting and
re-recording, the most video portions and transitions are now
complete.

Next week, we will be giving our halves presentations on
Wednesday. We are expecting to see our clients there as well.




